
 

 

Ref: L67 -11 
 
2

nd
 November 2011 

Re: Proposed RAAF Base (East Sale) redevelopment  
Committee Secretary 
Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works 
P.O. Box 6021 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
We, the directors of Laser Plumbing Sale, fully support the proposed $185 million upgrade at the 
East Sale Royal Australian Air Force Base.  
 
We have attended the briefing session held locally and acknowledge the economic and social 
benefits the development will bring to the Wellington shire and wider regions. Our firm optimistically 
endorses the expenditure on infrastructure improvements and appreciate this will only enhance our 
pride and commitment for the Defence force locally and nationally.  
 
We applaud the Federal Government’s pledge of investment in Gippsland and welcome the 
commencement of the infrastructure development. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 

 
 

Daniel Smolenaars        
Managing Director       
Laser Plumbing Sale 
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